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12th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer
Please see the attached letter from the Norfolk Immunisation Team.

In order to avoid contact with staff and students in school these vaccinations will take place
in the Village Hall.

Please take particular note of the message in bold at the bottom of the letter explaining the
need 1o stay in your car until you are calied.

It is our understanding that a limited number of appointments are available on this day and
will be dllocated on a first come, first served basis. As the letter explains more appointments
will be available in September.

Yours sincerely

¢ g

Mr N K Wilingham
Headteacher




